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From: Ruby Sheera 

Sent: 07 September 2024 05:52

To: Planning

Cc: Tom Simon (Councillor)

Subject: 2024/3028/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Sir/Madam  

 

We have had to put up with this obtrusive, unauthorised build behind our properties for over a year and the 

resulting increased noise pollution; please can you kindly advise where have you got to, with this 

application process and when can we the residents of Howitt Road expect this matter to be resolved? 

 

Also please can you advise WHY AGAIN when this new application was submitted did the council not put 

notices on Howitt Road as it effects as significantly as the residents on Belsize Grove?  

 

When the original application 2023/4603/P was submitted the same planning complaint was 

raised then by a number of residents?  
 

This all seems a very inappropriate, I look forward to hearing from you. 
 

 

Ruby 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


